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Dear colleagues, dear friends!

Please accept my heartfelt congratulations on the Independence Day of the Republic of
Belarus and the 80th anniversary of liberation from the Nazi invaders!

This holiday is dear to all Belarusians as a memory of those who defended the independence
of their Motherland on the battlefields. It unites everyone who is proud of their country,
honors its history, and who, with their work and talent, makes a daily contribution to the
prosperity of their native land.

Please accept the most sincere wishes for good health, optimism, warmth and joy in your
families. Let every day of our peaceful life be marked by worthy results and successes, filled
with new opportunities. Let all good endeavors be aimed at the development and prosperity
of our native Belarus!

On behalf of the team of RUE "Polotsk CSMS"
Director A.N. Shestakov



